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Continuing Activities, placing emphasis on any activities supporting the 2017-2021 Strategic Plan

The Conference Proceedings Editors are transitioning to work on the proceedings for the 2021 meeting. These

activities support Strategic Direction #4

Completed Activities, placing emphasis on any activities supporting the 2017-2021 Strategic Plan

Completed activities for the 2020 Proceedings include

Edited submitted papers

Worked with authors to improve quality of papers

Compiled front and back matter

Onboarded new editors

Submitted 26 papers to Taylor and Francis

Recruited new editors

  The proceedings will be published in summer 2021 as vol. 80, issue 1-4 of Serials Librarian.

Action(s) Required by Board

The Board should work through outstanding issues surrounding the publication of the proceedings.
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